
10 September 2021

Flattened Teacher Challenge
Dear Parents & Carers,

Next week your child will be receiving an invitation in the mail from their grade
teachers, to take part in a challenge that will be fun for the children to complete.

The idea is for the children to take one or all of their ‘Flattened’ Teachers’ on an
adventure and take pictures of places and experiences they want to share. All the
instructions are in the task for the students to be able to complete. They will also
have the opportunity to use their flattened teachers during the course of term 4.

We look forward to seeing some creative photos of all the adventures that the
students have with their teachers so don’t forget to upload the photos to a folder
ready to share them with teachers at the beginning of and during next term. We
thank you in advance for supporting your child to complete this fun challenge.

Thank you

Chisholm Staff


